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I understand that there is a discussion paper that might dictate that
some given portion of a charities funds must be spent according to
legislation or regulation.

This is totally unacceptable.  I donate to environmental charities that
advocate to prevent environmental damage.  Cleaning up damage is
important but that should be paid for by the agents that caused by the
damage, or by the government who allowed, or whose predecessors allowed,
the damage to occur.

There should be no limits on environmental groups to advocate for proper
environmental outcomes.

The damage to the environment through climate change cannot be stopped
through remediation - prevention is much more important.

Don Baker




